
Work started on Phase 1 of the River 

Ness Flood Alleviation Scheme in  

August 2013 with the off-site construction 

of the River Ness Flood Team offices at 

Lotland Street. Work to date has included 

site clearance at Ness Bridge, Glebe 

Street and drainage works on Fraser 

Street.   

 

Bank Street Works  
From Monday 16 September at 7am until 

29 November 2013, Bank Street will be 

closed to all through traffic.  Access to 

Fraser Street via Bank Street will be for 

authorised vehicles only.  Full traffic 

management will be in place during this 

period.  

 

Huntly Street  
From 7am on the 16 September the one-

way system between Young Street and 

Greig Street will be permanently reversed 

as traffic lights at the Young Street/ 

Huntly Street junction will be switched off. 

Greig Street from Huntly Street to King 

Street will also become one-way.  

River Ness Flood Alleviation 

works start in Inverness  

Local Business News  
On Tuesday 27 August at the Mercure 

Hotel, Morgan Sindall presented a 

bulletin of key works at an event hosted 

by The Highland Council Flood 

Alleviation team and Mike Smith from 

BID. A similar event is being hosted for 

businesses on the West side of the 

River Ness at The Inverness Methodist 

Church on Thursday 12 September at 

10am.  

 

Christmas 2013  
Careful consideration has been given in 

the programme of works to minimise the 

disruption to businesses and shoppers, 

in the run-up to Christmas. On the 29 

November Bank Street will re-open to 

the public and Huntly Street will be 

open as normal for business between 

Ness Bridge and Greig Street.  

 

Kessock Bridge Works  
Bank Street will remain open to traffic 

during the second phase of resurfacing 

of the Kessock Bridge which will re-start 

between February and July 2014.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Get up to the minute 

information….on the River 

Ness Flood Alleviation works 

from the Highland Council 

Twitter page. For more 

information log on to  
www.twitter.com/highlandcouncil 

 
River Ness completion… 
Want to see how Phase 1 of the 

River Ness Flood Alleviation 

works will look on completion?  

Go to:-  

• www.highland.gov.uk/youren

vironment/flooding  

• River Ness Flood Alleviation 

Scheme  

Looking ahead…. over the 

next few weeks Morgan Sindall 

will commence work on Douglas 

Row week commencing 23 

September 2013  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Need to get in touch?  
If you have any queries or require 

further information about the Flood 

Alleviation works, please contact the 

public liaison officers: Sally Cooper 

(Highland Council - pictured left) and 

Angela McBrearty (Morgan Sindall -

pictured right) on  The River Ness 

Helpline: - 

07557 744442 or send an email to:- 

RiverNessFAS@highland.gov.uk 
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